
May 15, 2024 
 

2nd UPDATE 

Sorry for the multiple emails, but, as always with reservoir management operations, things 
change by the day and sometimes by the hour. The Bureau of Reclamation just declared an 
unlimited Uncontrolled Season. Which means we have access to as much water as we can 
move currently. The Bureau is expecting this to last from today until May 28. That being said, 
Pixley growers can now recharge water for groundwater credits. As always, call the office to 
place your order. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
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